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President

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Secretary

Ann Rudolph
            463-5803
Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

Board Members

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Term thru 6/19

James Schreiber


463-3377

Gary Hardesty


463-1648

Ken Bitler


463-4239

Dale Theiss


463-9215

Amy Geddes


463-6645

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
5-29 Bob Fairbank – Wood 
      carvings & bronze sculptures
6-5 Pedro Cruz - Brazil and
      RYE visit

6-12 Open

6-19 Open

Upcoming Events:
6-2 Walker River Foundation 

      Dinner
6-6 Senior Awards night at YHS
6-12 Club Board meeting
New Club Board:  Remember last December?  We chose Board members to serve for two years beginning July 1, 2018.  It is customary for the newly elected Board members to attend the June Board meeting in order to facilitate the transfer of power.  The new Board members are: John Garry, Cheryl Giomi, Carolyn Strelo-Smith, Peggy Bitler and Jay Recanzone.
Pedro’s program: Pedro’s year is almost over.  He will be our program on June 5, telling us about his home land and his experience here in Yerington.  He is from a much different part of Brazil than what Judy and I were talking about in our trip.  

Miscellaneous items: June 2 we are scheduled to help out the Walker River Basin Communities Foundation with their main fund raising event.  Usually the Smith Valley Rotary Club would be doing this when the event is held in Smith Valley, but they are a little short on members right now so we were asked to do it.  The  Walker River Foundation has helped us fund several projects in the past and has done many projects in Mason and Smith Valleys.  They are an organization well worth supporting.  Peggy Bitler is in charge of organizing a crew to do the steaks for their dinner.  Talk to Peggy if you can help out with this event.
Wednesday June 6 our Club announces $25,000 in new scholarships for local students.  This is the major expense for our Club.  Currently most of the cost of these scholarships is provided by our Club Foundation which is funded by generous contributions from members (as well as non-members), by proceeds from the Joe Giomi Memorial  Golf Tournament and by the Malcolm Rountree bequest.  
The big Pinewood Derby competition was held on Friday May 18th at the 5190 Conference.  It was a single elimination competition and we came in second in our heat, so we were eliminated.  This event did raise $34,000 (plus the Gates Foundation match) for R.I.’s End Polio program so it was a very useful event.
The Area 10 basket was the most popular at 5190 Conference.  We brought in over $4,000 for the District.  Thanks to everyone who contributed.

Comments from President Lynda:
Kudos to the Club!

Last weekend our Club earned First Place in the "Club Project of the Year" category for our joint project with Smith valley, Pints for Polio!  Way to go Club!  

We also received first place for our "Youth Services" which includes RYE, RYLA, REGLA!  Again- great job!

For our newsletter, thank you Tom Price, we received a Governor's Citation!  All of these awards are within the Medium Club Division.

Our Club sponsored the 3rd Place Speech Contest Winner- a little shout out to none other than Darwin Snyder-
We will also be received the Rotary International President's Citation!  This award recognizes the accomplishment of our goals, as set out last summer by the the Club Board of Directors.  We exceeded or met all of our goals!  This is really a great accomplishment.  Kudos to all of you for making this happen.

It's not quite the end of the Rotary year- and we have exceeded our Polio Plus goal by 221.5%!  This is mostly due to the Pints for Polio Campaign.  You all did a great job raising $2,214.88!  And that number was matched by the Gates Foundation-   Thanks to all of you who contributed to this campaign!  I got new pajamas out of the deal, so it was a win-win!

We also exceeded our RI Foundation goal.  So far we have raised $4,547.00 for the RIF.  That comes out to about $113.00 per Rotarian.  Another Great Job!

Together that is $6,761.88 raised for RI by our Club.  You guys are very generous.  

These numbers don't include the donations to the Yerington Foundation and the Club's general fund or our terrific Fund Raising Events.  

This year our Club grew by 5%!  Again, another wonderful achievement!

As you pat yourself on the back for the generosity you have shown making your community and the world a better place- maybe reflect on the sunny faces of the Students of the Month and our RYE, RYLA, REGL kids; the thank you notes from the ROP girls, our wonderful Speech Contestants, the excitement of the newly awarded scholars heading off to the unknown and the hospital landscaping and fresh coat of paint, full fire extinguishers and new electrical wiring at YTA ,  all made possible by your hard work and generosity.  You deserve that Pat on the Back and maybe a lazy Sunday afternoon nap.

Thanks so much,

Lynda
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Meetings:


Tuesday Evening 7:00 PM


Dini’s Lucky Club
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